
1. Overnight, Staying Away & Hosting 

Irish Squash does not include Hosting as part of its travel arrangements for Junior Players to 

away events: e.g international competitions. However, if in the future Hosting is introduced 

Irish Squash will provide appropriate safeguarding guidance. 

For Overnights and Staying Away parents must fill in Travel Permission Form: 

https://www.irishsquash.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Travel-Permission.pdf  
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